
Dear Parent/Carer,

As you are aware the school has been supporting the NSPCC on a campaign aimed at addressing the impact of 
pornography on young people.

The play has been developed in collaboration with students to explore young people’s experiences of the online 
world. The drama will be performed by a professional theatre company and tell the stories of three young people 
and the challenges they face navigating the online world- from exposure to pornography to sharing of images. 
The performance is followed by a workshop session, led by the theatre’s outreach worker where the students will 
help decide what the characters do next. 

As a school, we will also be using resources provided by the theatre company and the NSPCC to continue the 
learning within school.

To support parents at this difficult time navigating the world of young people online.  The NSPCC have created 
opportunities for parents to see the performance online.

Please see attached a flyer promoting the session with parents and carers.     

The sessions are available using the following zoom links.

30th January: 6-7pm: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87867445432?pwd=LeFoDzjxMPzHHzhCDRm8aUZfbZBwmY.1

12th Feb: 7-8pm: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86135801738

26th Feb: 5-6pm: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88110031536

13th March: 5-6pm: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82878677363

26th March: 6-7pm:  https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89978505526

 
Kind regards

Mr Kelly
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kids safe online
Let’s keep

‘Keeping children safe online’ will teach 
you how to help kids explore their 
favourite apps, games and sites safely. 
Our workshop will:

•  help you understand how children 
experience the online world

•  show you resources and tools that 
could help keep them safe

•  empower you to guide them 
on their journey.
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The online world is an important 
part of kids’ lives nowadays.
It’s an exciting place for them
to explore, with all sorts of fun
and educational stuff to 
discover, but there can be
some risks too. 

Date:  
Time:  
Location: Zoom -  Register to attend 
via CONTACT NAME/School


